
MotoAmerica Technical Bulletin  
SBK Concession  

  
 
 
 
Superbike teams and Competitors, 
 
  
 
Effective immediately, the permanent bureau has approved a request from Suzuki to introduce a concussion part on 
all Suzuki superbikes participating in the upcoming Road America 2023 and for the duration. The approved part for 
installation is the pair valve, designated as Kit Part #TH-SBK-PV-02. 
 
Please note that only the specified part from M4 Suzuki #TH-SBK-PV-02, available exclusively through M4 Suzuki, is 
permitted for use. Any other variations or modifications will not be allowed. 
 
For further information and details regarding the approved part and its installation, please reach out to 
culrich@teamhammer.com. They will provide you with all the necessary information and assistance. 
We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to this bulletin.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact technicaldirector@motoamerica.com with any questions. 
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